
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title:  Petch Building – Pipe Supports installation in Basement Corridor 
 
Location: Petch Building – Lower Level Corridor 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management and Kinetic Construction Ltd. will be installing 

pipe supports to house new chiller, fire suppression and electrical 
conduit in the Petch Lower Level Corridor on the evenings of December 
18, 19 and 20, between 5pm and 2am. 

 
 Pipe supports will be welded in place and sections of the corridor will be 

closed as overhead work takes place. The pipe support frames are 
needed due to the already congested nature of the ceilings in this area.  

 
Fire Alarm by-pass procedures will be in operation and it is not 
anticipated that work will create vibration as repetitive impact tools will 
be avoided.  

 
 
Time frame: December 18, 19 and 20, 2017 – 5:00 pm – 2:00 am 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: David Hill, Senior Project Manager 
Secondary contact: Scott Kingham, Senior Project Manager 
 
 
Email address: david.hill@colliersprojectleaders.com 
 skingham@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone: David Hill: 250-721-7169 / 250-580-4939 
 Scott Kingham: 250-472-5646 / 250-507-3146 
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